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Email Subject: Workshop Lerwick 4th October 
 
Thank you for your invitation to attend this workshop, which I will be unable to attend. However, as an 
art gallery with no retail sales, we very seldom are offered cash as payment. If we are, it generally 
causes chaos, because we do not hold cash if change is required. Pretty well every transaction is by card.  
 
Good luck with the workshop. 
 
Shona Skinner 
The Shetland Gallery 
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